
Re: Matt Guertin

From    mattguertin <MattGuertin@protonmail.com>

To Amanda Prose<aprose@wck.com>

Date Monday, March 15th, 2021 at 7:06 AM

Amanda,

Good morning

I have been working all night and will have the other two pages (which visually shows and explains
the relationship between the real-world and virtual orientations of the scene/camera/stage, etc)
finished shortly. This is in addition to a new page with the system layout/flow that I also completed
over the weekend.

I don't want to delay anything at all so just let me know a hard cutoff if that is a concern and I'll
send you what I got...otherwise I will have it to you before lunch realistically.

Thanks,
~Matt
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